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SUMMARY
Removes prohibition on payment of unemployment insurance benefits to nonprofessional
employees of educational institution providing facilities or janitorial services for weeks of
unemployment commencing during period between two successive academic years or terms.

Prohibits reimbursable employer from advising, or communicating conclusion to, employee about
employee's eligibility for unemployment insurance benefits. Requires reimbursable employer to
provide employees with any information about eligibility for benefits that is provided to employer by
Employment Department. Authorizes reimbursable employer to provide employees with any other
information about eligibility for benefits that is approved by department.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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